Kenai Peninsula Borough

Planning Department

Homer City Seat (Term Expires 07/31/2025) PC Application Submitted 2022-04-27 18:16:17

Name: Heather Lewis

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 783

Homer, Ak 99603

My Residence Address is DIFFERENT from my Mailing Address

Residence Address

510 E Fairview Homer , Ak 99603

Email: Heatherlewis0001@gmail.com

Home Phone: 907-942-1104

Mobile Phone:

What knowledge, experience, or expertise will you bring to the Planning Commission? Hello,

I was born in Homer and my family has lived in Homer since 1947. I have seen many changes and currently, I work at a title company and I have 9 years of experience in this field. I see the rapid changes that are happening and want to be part of solutions to the current growing trends,

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully, Heather Lewis

Voter#

SSN

Date of Birth

Kenai Peninsula Borough

Planning Department

Homer City Seat (Term Expires 07/31/2025) PC Application Submitted 2022-05-02 07:58:28

Name: Franco Venuti

Mailing Address: 4066 Kachemak Way Homer, Alaska 99603

Residence Address

Email: fcvenuti@gmail.com

Home Phone: 9073991550

Mobile Phone: 9073991550

What knowledge, experience, or expertise will you bring to the Planning Commission? I bring nine years experience as a current member of the Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission and twelve years experience as a current member of the City of Homer Planning Commission as well as six years experience as a member of the Homer Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors

Voter#

SSN

Date of Birth

Franco Venuti 4066 Kachemak Way Homer, Alaska 99603 (907) 399-1550 fevenuti@gmail.com

04/28/2022

Mayor Charles Pierce Kenai Peninsula Borough 144 North Binkley Street Soldotna, Alaska 99669

Dear Mayor Pierce,

This letter is being sent to you with the request that I be reappointed to my seat on the Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission. I have served the Borough in this capacity for the past nine years. I believe in responsible public service and am sure that Borough staff would concur that I have been a reliable and effective member.

I bring to this position extensive experience as an Alaskan tradesman, contractor and building inspector; as well as twelve years of service as a member of the City of Homer Planning Commission. I also served six years of service as a member of the Homer Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors. My continuing connections with the community of Homer, as well as my many friends and businesses throughout the Kenai Peninsula places me in a very useful position to continue serving in this seat. Your consideration of this request is appreciated.

Thank you for serving as Mayor of our Borough.

Respectfully submitted,

Franco Venuti